From: Nicole McEwan [mailto:nmcewan@stjohnvic.com.au]
Sent: Sunday, 10 May 2009 8:41 PM

To: Eastern Region - Divisions

Cc: Eastern Region - Staff

Subject: Facebook

Good Evening,

Can all Divisional Superintendent's please remind your members, even if it means
forwarding on this e-mail to all your members, regarding the possible consequences
to messages placed on Facebook regarding St John. It has come to my attention
that messages in relation to St John have appeared on facebook after my very clear
instructions against this last Monday night at the Regional Meeting. | realise that
people get frustrated at things want to vent, and while it is a private forum, there
can be serious repurcussions for comments made, including termination of
membership. Please please just don't write anything, and you won't have anytihing
to worry about.

thanks,

Nicole McEwan

Regional Superintendent

Eastern Region


mailto:nmcewan@stjohnvic.com.au

